TurkeyPointCEm Resource

From: geri wegner [geriw34@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 11:31 AM
To: TurkeyPointCOLEIS Resource
Subject: Turkey Point Nuclear Reactors

Please do NOT approve additional Nuclear reactors at Turkey Point in South Florida.

There are already problems with the water surrounding the current reactor, too warm for the
sea life and causing unnecessary algae to bloom.
More reactors will mean more warm water flowing into the canals that feed into Biscayne Bay.
This is disastrous for the sea life of all types.

In addition to the plants, FPL wants to erect more power lines along US 1. During a
hurricane, exposed power lines are the first things to fall. Why are these not being place
underground as other new power lines around the state? It is doable, a little more expensive
at first to put in but we would have power during bad storms and there would be minimal
repair costs, saving money in the long run.

Why aren't solar farms being considered rather than nuclear power? FPL has done more than
any other company in the state to prevent the growth of solar power energy. This is a much
safer way to meet the growing demand for more energy.

There are quite a few other reasons why these reactors are a bad idea but I hope the ones I
listed will be enough to help you make a decision that is in the best interests of the
citizens of South Florida.

Thanks,

Geri Wegner

SW 132nd Street
Pinecrest, FL 33156
305-582-5220
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